Belarusian Origin

Iron and Steel Restriction Declaration

Maple Systems hereby declares that, to the best of our knowledge, the products listed
below, sold and delivered by Maple Systems do not contain Belarusian-origin iron or
steel components, or materials listed in Annex XVII to EU Regulation 765/2006 (as
Amended).

Maple Systems does not import or use any iron or steel products from Belarus, and, to
the best of our knowledge, these materials are not used or sold by our suppliers.

Applicable Product Lines:
PC1xxx Series, MON1xxx Series
PC23xx Series, IPC24xx Series, IPC27xx Series

Product lines not listed above are currently being investigated for compliance to the
above regulations. Maple Systems will continue to work diligently with our suppliers
to ensure continuing compliance with the above regulations.

The following authorized representative is responsible for this letter:

Name: Michael Berner
Title: Production Engineering Supervisor
Company Name: Maple Systems, Inc.

Company Address: 808 134t St. SW, Suite 120
Everett, WA 98204
Telephone: (425) 745-3229 Ext. 1120

Issue date of this declaration: September 13, 2024




